
Where did September go? At TCC it was a hectic whirl of registration for the fall quarter,
the beginning of fall quarter classes, and a start toward MBO. What is MBO? It stands for
"management by objective." Simply stated, it is a technique of focusing efforts on the job
to be accomplished. Faculty and staff spent Sept. 17 in a day-long orientation session on MBO,
conducted by Marshall Van Ostrom, management consultant. And they devoted Sept. 24 to a work¬
shop on applying MBO to their own jobs.

Registration: Ups and Downs
Final registration figures aren't complete, but it appears that enrollment in TCC's credit
classes is up just slightly over last fall — 3,171 full-time equivalents compared to 3,151 a
year ago. However, the totals will fall below TCC's target for this year, mainly because the
1971 Legislature decided that community service courses are not eligible for state support.
This particularly hurts TCC, which has one of the largest conmunity service programs.

Dis n' Data
More than 50 persons are registered in high school completion courses in TCC's new high school
completion program, and another 30 have been registered for dual credit in college courses.
The adult education office in Building 7 is open until 9 p.m. Monday through Thursday...
George Scott, organist, will present a free public recital at 8 p.m. Oct. 12 in the Little
TheateiFBuiIding. Retired from the Washington State University music faculty, Scott teaches
part-time now at TCC.

People in the News
Three new members of TCC's full-time faculty are Sam L. Heritage, formerly with the Boeing Co.,
instructor-coordinator for the junior accountant program; Karen Munson, instructor-coordinator
for the receptionist/clerk program; and Mrs. Phyllis Templin, physical education. Mrs. Templin
was one of TCC's first faculty members; she taught in 1965-66... Dr. Thornton M. Ford, TCC
president, will talk with environmental education teachers in Randle as part of the state's
in-service education day for teachers Oct. 15. Similarly, Ho Yun-yi, TCC history instructor,
will tell social science teachers about "The Nixon China Policy — Implications for the Social
Studies" Oct. 15 in Auburn... Dr. Ronald E. Magden, chairman of TCC's social science division
has been selected to take part in a teacher training project in Yugoslavia. He'll spend the
spring quarter, 1972, in Zagreb.
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